
 

   
REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

TO:          Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

FROM:    David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director 

 

Re:         Snow Rabbit  

 

DATE:       January 26, 2025 

 

Recommendation 

 

Review and accept this report 

 

Information 
 

In 2020 the city agreed to work with SkiTheBeav to purchase a snow rabbit trail groomer to help 

improve the cross-country ski trails at the Beaver Meadow Golf Course. The SkiTheBeav 

organization agreed to raise 50% of the cost of the groomer. 

 

At the April 2022 City Council meeting there was a report and funding resolution approved to 

purchase the snow rabbit as the SkiTheBeav raised the 50% match required plus additional funds 

to help purchase a storage container and $5,000 to help with future maintenance needs of the 

snow rabbit. 

 

This report and resolution are to move the $5,000 that was donated by SkiTheBeav from the 

Recreation Reserve to a non-lapsing account for needed repairs. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

CITY OF CONCORD 
 


